GLEBE HARBOR – CABIN POINT ASSOCIATION
751 Glebe Harbor Drive

Montross, VA  22520

804-472-3646

The Board of Directors of the Glebe Harbor – Cabin Point Association is seeking to hire an Office Assistant as an at-will employee of the Association. This position will assist the Office Manager in the performance of their duties.  The Assistant will act in the absence of the Office Manager.  All the daily duties of the Office Manager are outlined below.  However, the Office Assistant will not necessarily be required to perform all the listed duties.
Duties will include greeting visitors, answering telephones, responding to questions from members and the public via telephone, email, and physical visits to the Clubhouse, filing, typing correspondence, and performing basic bookkeeping duties. Also schedule Clubhouse Rentals including contracts and facility walk-through with lessees.  Assist members with preparing Property Information Sheets and obtaining and distributing Sanitary District access cards. Print required documents and mailings to membership. Monitor inventories and order Clubhouse cleaning and pool supplies.  Schedule facilities maintenance and meet emergency workers and technicians. The Assistant must remain professional at all times.  
Bookkeeping duties will include receiving invoices, coding invoices for payment, preparing checks, and making payment when appropriate. The Assistant will also prepare employee payrolls to include Social Security, Medicare, federal and state unemployment, and deposit checks for all Association income. 
The hourly salary will be $12-15 per hour based on the applicant’s experience and it is anticipated that the position will require 10-12 hours per week with a potential break during the winter months of approximately December through March.  The Board reserves the right to adjust the number of hours based on the workload experienced in the office.

Microsoft Office Suite Software and Quick Books experience will be a positive consideration.

Resumes should be delivered to the office at the above address no later than May 5, 2023. 
